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October 10, 2017                  (608) 266-3007 

           

Rep. Duchow Announces Upcoming Town Halls 
 
Madison, WI – State Representative Cindi Duchow (R-Delafield) will be participating in a number of 

upcoming in-district town halls in the month of October with Congressman Jim Sensenbrenner and 

Senator Chris Kapenga. She will be available to answer questions and seek input from constituents. The 

dates and locations are as follows: 

Date Time Location Address 

October 18, 2017 11AM-12PM Merton Village Hall 

(Congressman Sensenbrenner) 

W314 N7624 Hwy 83 

North Lake, WI 53064 

October 18, 2017 1PM-2PM Nashotah Village Hall 

(Congressman Sensenbrenner) 

N44W32950 

Watertown Plank Rd, 

Nashotah, WI 53058 

October 25, 2017 7PM-8PM Hartland Public Library 

(Senator Kapenga) 

110 E Park Ave, 

Hartland, WI 53029 

 

“I feel it is important to hold regular in-district town hall meetings in order to connect with my 

constituents,” Rep. Duchow said. “This provides me an opportunity to inform constituents about what’s 

happening in Madison and also gather feedback from them on their concerns and questions they may 

have” 

If you are unable to attend any of these town hall meetings, Rep. Duchow would still like to hear from 

you if you have any questions or concerns relating to state government. She is available by email at 

Rep.Duchow @legis.wi.gov or by phone at (608) 266-3007.  

### 

The 99th Assembly District includes the communities of Chenequa, Delafield, Dousman, Hartland, Merton, Nashotah, 

Oconomowoc Lake, Ottawa, and Wales; and portions of Genesee, North Prairie, Oconomowoc, and Summit. 


